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Season Pass Sale Through October 
Think Snow... 
already?  
YES!
With fall foliage at 
its best, it's time 
to think about 
upcoming winter 
sports and, specifically, to skiing and snowboard-
ing at the Dartmouth Skiway. Season passes are at 
their lowest prices now through October 31, just 
$99 for College employees and $199 for employ-
ees' family members. Don't hesitate to sign up. 
It's easy to get your passes online at the Skiway 
website. 
Operational details aren't yet finalized, but feel 
free to reach out to Mark Adamczyk, the Skiway's 
new director, with any questions.  
I've got my season pass. How about you?

Staff Kudos 
Dave Harris, head of facilities at the Geisel 
School of Medicine, shared the following com-
pliments of FO&M employees. "I’ve said this 
[many] times, but was reminded again today. 
It’s a pleasure to work with your electricians. 
Frank [Furman]and Seth [Parker of the EL shop] 
were here to do the preliminary work required 
to rewire a new motor and drive for our AC-3 in 
Vail. They are fantastic and great to work with…
so thank you.
Rob [Moore of the EE shop] was also here doing 
the controls work on the drive. I’ve worked with 
him for many years, both when he was a con-
tractor and now at Dartmouth. I have the same 
comment about him. It’s a pleasure to work with 
him."
No doubt many Campus Services employees will 
miss working with Dave who retires this week. 

Demolition at 27 Lebanon St.
With the Jewel of India restaurant successfully re-
located, this 1910 structure is scheduled for dem-
olition starting Monday, Oct. 5. Project Manager 

Jason Rouillard re-
ports, "The actual 
demolition will last 
most of the week, 
but after the first 
two days you won't 
see a structure 
anymore. It will 
take a little time to 

remove the stone foundation. Subsequently, new 
top soil and grass will start along with paving and 
striping." 
While there are no immediate plans for develop-
ment of this space, Dartmouth will work directly 
with the Town to propose projects for the site that 
will help meet strategic goals for the Downtown 
District and core needs of the College. 

DOC House Renovations Begin
Dartmouth's Class of '69 is honoring its 50th 
reunion by funding refurbishments and capi-
tal renewal improvements to the DOC House, 
built in 1929. The intent of the renovation is 
to update systems, 
make the building 
fully accessible and 
improve event space 
while preserving the 
building's historical 
appearance and maintaining its nastalgic feel.
Most visible to the interior will be conversion 
of the large kitchen into a separate dining room 
with a cathedral ceiling and an adjacent patio 
overlooking the pond. A smaller kitchen will be 
added in the southeast corner of the building. 
The lower level will also be updated to more effi-
ciently serve DOC functions and the Ski and Skate 
Center. The building will reopen in May 2021. 

Thanks to College Forester Kevin Evans for sharing  
this photo of peak foliage at the Second College 
Grant. 
It seems our daily operations are starting to smooth 
out and become more routinized as the days and weeks progress. 
Thank you, as always, for your attention to service and to one another.
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